Toy Drive

The Student Government Association (SGA) and Business Professionals of America (BPA) are putting
together a Toy Drive with donations to be distributed to Family Promise. Unwrapped, new toys can be
dropped off during business hours at the donation bins located near the main entrance of each campus.
Questions? Contact Joel Schleusner at jschleusner@blackhawk.edu .
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